
 

 

 

 

 

                             

   

22 June 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 

At Roodebeeck we believe in giving back to our community when we can.  

This said our leaders for 2021 are launching an I-Care project where we want 

to salute and give back to our healthcare workers who risk their lives everyday 

to save ours.  

 

Along with a video in which learners give personal messages of thanks to 

healthcare workers we are making a banner with the fingerprint of each Roodie 

learner in paint, that will be sent to the healthcare workers to show that we 

appreciate them. All Covid-19 safety protocols will be followed at all times. 

 

Our leaders would like to staple a special message from the learners and the 

community onto a Bar-One chocolate to give to every healthcare worker at 

our neighbouring institutions. We therefore ask that each learner donate a 

standard size Bar-One chocolate to school before Friday 2 July.  

 

We are counting on your support to show our frontline workers how much their 

daily sacrifices mean to us as a school and as a community.  

 

Regards,    
 

 

_________________________________   
 

MRS. M. VISSER   

PRINCIPAL 


